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commentletters

From: Sandy Pattison <sandypat789@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 11:06 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Water Conservation

Dear Jeanine Townsend 
 
A few weeks ago, I read in the Roseville Press Tribune that the San Juan Water District in Granite Bay had 
decided, on their own, to reduce their water savings from the Governor's mandate of 36% to 10%. Their 
rationale was that there was more water in Folsom Lake.  
 
I find this very upsetting since several areas besides Granite Bay rely on the Folsom Lake water, Roseville 
being one. 
 
Also, just because we were lucky enough to get some water this year does not mean we should not conserve. 
With climate change and increased population in our area, we should assume that we will be in drought-like 
conditions from here on out. 
 
I firmly believe that we should continue our water conservation efforts indefinitely. 
 
Sincerely, Sandy Pattison 

(4/20/16) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 4/14/16 by 12 noon 

4-14-16


